

NEWSLETTERS

It's Official—The Supreme Court Announces That It Will Review The Contraceptive Mandate

December 31, 2013 | Fort Wayne

Mark Scudder authored the blog post, "It's Official—The Supreme Court Announces That It Will Review The Contraceptive Mandate," which was later reprinted by *Med Monthly.* The medical magazine is a "nationally read online publication that caters to the interests of health care professionals and medical practices."

RELATED PEOPLE



Mark D. Scudder Of Counsel Fort Wayne

P 260-425-4618 F 260-424-8316 mark.scudder@btlaw.com